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It is hard to believe that the 2011 FAOA Formal    
Dinner is already a few months behind us.  Everyone 
had a great time during what is quickly becoming one 
of the most highly anticipated events in the National 
Capital Region. 
 

This yearôs event was held at the 
historic Army Navy Country Club 
in Arlington, VA, where over 120 
past, current, and future FAOs 
from all services came together for 
an evening of camaraderie.  This 
historic location provided the back-
drop for a fun evening of mingling, 
dinner, and entertainment.  The 
evening began with a reception in 
the Fort Richardson Room.  Here, 
guests were able to meet and   
engage our guest Speaker, Major 
General Ben Hodges, Director     
of the Afghanistan, Pakistan Coordination Cell.   
 

The ambiance was further enhanced by the great 
piano music of US Air Force TSgt Robert Barnes.  In 
order to continue the Joint involvement, a US Marine 
Corps Brass Quintet, led by MGySgt Max Cripe,   
provided a brass quintet for the opening ceremonies 
and presentation of the colors.  Our thanks to their 
participation and admiration for their abilities.   

Following a very enjoyable meal, Major General 
Hodges provided an informative presentation on US 
policy in the South Asia region.  His brief was        
especially timely given the recent demise of terrorist 

Osama Bin Laden.   Major General Hodges 
lauded the efforts and benefits of FAOs  
serving not only in Afghanistan and Pakistan, 
but also in all regions that carry out US     
National and Military strategies.  The        
expertise and level of competency FAOs 
provide commanders in todayôs conflicts, as 
well as the unforeseen engagements of the 
future, has been and will continue to be a 
vital part of the implementation of our      
policies, he stated. 

All attendees had a great time at this annual event 
and many are already talking about next yearôs     
formal.  As the Army Navy Country Clubôs historic 
club house is set to be demolished next summer, the 
FAOA has one additional opportunity to take         
advantage of this remarkable venue for next yearôs 
Formal Dinner, currently scheduled for April 2012.  
As we move into Fall, we will solicit volunteers to 
work as part of next yearôs formal committee.      
Consider becoming part of this effort so we can raise 
the bar even higher than the one we exceeded      
this year! 

 

 Report ð The Annual FAO Banquet, 18 May 2011 
  By LTC Don Baker, US Army FAO (48C) 
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